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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR 
AND CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

Reference is made to (i) the announcement of Cybernaut International Holdings Company Limited 
(the “Company”) dated 9 February 2025 in relation to the Acquisition; (ii) the supplemental 
announcement of the Company dated 7 March 2025 in relation to the Acquisition; and (iii) the 
announcements of the Company dated 28 February 2025, 31 March 2025 and 30 April 2025 in 
relation to the delay in despatch of circular (the “Announcements”). Capitalised terms used herein 
shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcements unless the context requires 
otherwise.

As additional time is required to finalise certain information to be disclosed in the Circular, the 
Board expects the date of despatch of the Circular to be postponed to a date on or before 30 June 
2025.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange has 
been suspended from 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 1 April 2025 until the publication of the annual results 
of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2024.

The Company will make further announcement(s) in due course to inform the Shareholders 
and potential investors of the Company of any information update. Shareholders and 
potential investors of the Company are reminded to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company.
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